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         Friday 3rd March, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have been given an exciting opportunity to work with professional producers, actors and directors 
to support us with our Year 4 Production this year. It will look slightly different to previous years as we 
will be joining children at Wyvern School to create a re-enactment of Shakespeare’s Twelfth Night. 
Below are the dates for your diary. There are five acts in the play we will be doing and they will be 
divided between the schools. We will then get together on the performance day and perform our 
rehearsed acts as a whole. We are having seven sessions with our director and a couple of 
workshops to support us with our acts. We are hoping we can also intertwine the performance with 
our topic and writing lessons allowing it to be an immersive experience. We will do two performances 
in total, one for Repton parents at Wyvern School and one for Wyvern parents. We will send out 
costume suggestions once we have cast the parts. Our first workshop will be at the beginning of May 
so we will be in contact soon.  
 

  
Festival Week (beginning 26th June 2023) 

 
Repton parents will be invited to watch the performance at Wyvern school on Wednesday 
28th June (ticketed 2 O'clock show - 120 parents attending). 
 
Thursday 29th - children back at Wyvern to perform to Wyvern parents 10am and 2pm 
performances. 
 
 
We hope the children will have a really positive experience working with professionals this year and 
learn some life long skills as a result.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Year 4 team. 


